
 
 
 
 
Date: 15/01/2018 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013868 – GDPR 
 
 
 
Please could you provide me with the following information under the Freedom of Information Act regarding General 
Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 
 
 
Total summary or estimate of expenditure to date to prepare your organisation for the incoming GDPR legislation 
 
 
Detail on this expenditure e.g. staff training, software, department policies, hiring 
 
 
Projected spend or budget for managing GDPR within your department for the rest of the calendar year 
 
 
The Trust does not have a separate budget allocation nor has it established a separate expenditure code for the 
introduction of the GDPRs . Our information governance and IT security team have been working as part of the 
roles to ensure the Trust will be in a position to be complaint with these regulations next year.  
 
 
As part of our ongoing IG work we have been enhancing our current processes to become complaint ahead of the 
final deadline in 2018 and have been weaving this requirement into our staff training and our policy updates and 
developments. 
 
 
Therefore it is not possible to extract or apportion the costs associated with the introduction of the GDPRs from the 
work we undertake routinely to maintain effective systems of Information Governance and Information Security 


